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SCDOT Announces Lane Closures  
on US 21 Over Harbor River 

 
According to a recent announcement from the South Carolina Department of 
Transportation (SCDOT) and in conjunction with United Infrastructure Group (UIG), lane 
closures will occur on US 21 over the Harbor River Bridge westbound lane from Butches 
Road to Harbor Drive [map] starting today, Monday, December 10 through Friday, 
December 14.  The closures will occur from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. and are necessary to allow 
for causeway construction and barge placement in advance of bridge construction 
activities.  
 
All scheduled times are approximate and dependent on the weather. Motorists traveling 
near the construction zones are asked to be aware of equipment and crews, new and 
changing traffic patterns, and to comply with traffic control signs, reductions in speed 
limits, and message board information.   
 
Direct questions to Felipe Rosa with UIG at 330-519-3731 or felipe.rosa@uig.net and 
SCDOT Resident Construction Engineer Daniel Burton at 843-371-0342 or 
BurtonD@scdot.org. 
 
SCDOT has initiated the Harbor River Bridge Replacement Project as a matter of public 
safety [details]. The Butcher’s Island Boat Landing will remain open to the public. 
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